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I am 100% opposed to bill 2548! I is an egregious over reach from our legislators who 

have no idea how this will affect the farming community. It is apparent that you are 

clueless about how difficult it is to run a farm. You seem to forget that without farming 

you won’t eat.  

How about you stop undermining business in this state? There are real issues in 

Oregon, this isn’t one of them 


